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John Green

From: Lynch Family Mission 
[lynchfaith.gmail.com=mail.benchmarkapps.com@mail145.bms6.bmsend.com] on behalf of 
Lynch Family Mission [lynchfaith.gmail.com@mail.benchmarkapps.com]

Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2018 11:46 PM
To: John  Green
Subject: June 2018

 

  

 

 
  

Dear loved ones, friends of Lynch Family Mission,   
 
Just want to send everyone a quick note and update. Thank you so much for your prayers 
and continued support of our family!  And thank you for the messages and emails recently! 
God bless you all. We love you all so very much.   
 
As of Friday, Bridget's mom is out of the leg immobilizer brace! Praise God! She is now 
allowed to begin therapy to strengthen her legs and begin the process of learning to walk 
on her own again. At this point she is still not able to bend the leg at all and movement is 
very difficult. Please keep her in your prayers as she goes through the rehab process. With 
complete ruptures of the tendon in each leg and the severe pain associated with that, this 
is as much a mental battle as it is physical as she progresses along the way.   
 
Praising God for the opportunities He has given me to preach the Word and to encourage 
church families.  Also, Bridget and the kids had an opportunity to assist with a local 
outreach event handing out gospel tracks. They had a few really good conversations and 
great fellowship. In addition to the ministry, Daniel and Cori were really encouraged as 
they were able to minister to some youth throughout the day.  
 
Even though we are all disappointed to miss camps this summer, the kids have had the 
best attitudes and are making the most of it. Even this week, they went swimming and met 
a 15 year old boy. It turns out he is Jewish and when he heard they were from a Christian 
missionary family, he became very excited and had all kinds of questions for his new 
Christian friends. They had some good conversations about Jesus, the trinity, and a lot 
about the Old Testament. What a swim! And what a great opportunity to share about 
Jesus! Praise God! Please pray for them as they finish up their school year this week.  
 
We are getting close to making some ministry decisions after several encouraging 
meetings in the past couple of weeks. We will keep you posted as soon as there are any 
updates to share. Please continue to pray for wisdom as we explore different opportunities 
and that we would continue to be faithful to our family's calling in serving the Lord.   
 
Finally, please pray for our dear friends as they prepare and host camps in the coming 
weeks. Pray that their staffing needs are met, that the Lord will bring many youth to camp, 
that many hearts are open to the gospel presentations, and that many decisions will be 
made for Jesus.  
 
Thank you again and God bless you all!  So thankful for your partnership in the gospel and 
our ministry for the Lord. 

 
 
serving HIM together,  
 
 
Matthew & Bridget  
and Daniel & Corinne   
Lynch Family Mission 
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